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Dear Parents and carers,  

I am very excited to tell you that your child will be in my class from September.  For those of 

you who do not know me, my name is Mrs Keegan, and I have worked at Hardwick Green for 

about 9 years, Mrs Salmon in also in class with us this year and she will be our Teaching 

Assistant.  Our class will be called 3JK. 

Children will also have a lesson or two each week with Miss Dunning, our school PPA teacher 

and I.T. expert.  

                  Mrs Keegan                          Mrs Salmon                         Miss Dunning  

                                                              

   

Our classroom is right in the corner next to Key Stage One and you can come into our 

classroom using the door on the playground.     

When children arrive at school and the doors open, we ask that you leave children at the 

door, as the cloakroom is very small and can get busy, staff will be on hand to supervise the 

children whilst coming into school. In Year 3 we do encourage children to be independent 

coming into school and organising themselves ready for their day. 

To help your child get ready for year 3, we would ask that children spell all high frequency 

words correctly, and ensure they know x2 x5 x10 times tables. 

Please write names in all uniform children wear to school, their P.E kits and including coats 

etc…We always end up with a lot of lost property. 

For hygiene reasons, we are also asking children to bring in their own water bottles in each 

day so they have access to fresh water. Children will need to take it home each day to be 

washed, and returned to school the next day. Please name these too! 

 

In Year 3, children start to become learners that are more independent and the expectations 

of their learning increases. We have some amazing books to read and topics to learn about. 



We do expect that your child reads frequently at home and completes their homework, each 

week, which will be based around their learning in school that week. 

Mrs Salmon and I cannot wait to welcome you and your children into Year 3 in September.  

In the meantime, please contact me with any questions you might have using the details 

provided at the bottom the page.   

Kind regards and best wishes, 

Mrs Keegan 

 


